
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk   Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Friday 6
th

 September 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Your child has been selected to represent Norwood Primary School at the Cross Country relays which are taking place 

at Arthur Mellows Village College on Wednesday 25
th

 September 2019.  The event will run from 1:35pm and pupils 

will be finished at approximately 3:35pm.  

 

The pupils will go the event via a taxi, accompanied by a Norwood Members of Staff but please note that your child 

will need to be collected from AMVC at approximately 3:35pm.  Please note, your child will need to be collected 

from entrance C, this is the third entrance to the school and leads to the sports facilities.  

 

The pupils will need to bring their Outdoor PE Kit to school and will get changed before leaving for the event.  Pupils 

will also need to bring a bottle of water to take with them.  There will be no indoor space available for this event so 

pupils must bring warm clothing with them.  Additional layers can be taken and then removed for the race.  

 

Parents are invited to watch the event and the estimated times for the races are: 

Year 3 – 2:00pm 

Year 4 – 2:15pm 

Year 5 – 2:30pm 

Year 6 – 2:50pm 

 

Please complete the reply slip below by Monday 23
rd

 September 2019 to confirm your child’s participation in their 

event.  

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins                              Mrs D Reynolds 

PE Lead                                              Head Teacher  

_____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Name:                                                                                              Class: _________________________________                                                 

 

My child will/ will not be attending the cross country relays at AMVC on Wednesday 25
th

 September 2019.  

 

I understand that my child will need to be collected form AMVC at approximately 3:35pm from entrance C and 

collected by: 

 

Contact name and number: _________________________________________________________________________  

 

 

Signed:                                                                                 (Parent/Carer) Date: __________________________________                                                   

 

 

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

